
CITY OF NORWICH 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

The VIRTUAL SPECIAL MEETING of the 
City of Norwich  

Commission on the City Plan  
Scheduled for March 24, 2020 has been  

CANCELLED 
Due to the COVID-19 Situation. 

 
Information on how to participate in the future meeting via 

phone and the internet will be posted on the  
Planning & Neighborhood Services webpage and on the 

Special Meeting Agenda when it is determined how we will 
proceed in the future. 

 
The cancelled Public Hearings will be re-advertised and held 

at a date TBD. 
 

Thank You for your patience at this time. Stay Home, Stay 
Safe. 
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